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Inside Information 
 
The Management Board of HOOP S.A. of Warsaw hereby reports that in the period from December 

2005 to February 2007 HOOP S.A. was engaged in advanced negotiations with a potential strategic 

investor other than KOFOLA HOLDING A.S. which as a result of a potential transaction would 

acquire a majority stake in HOOP S.A. The Management Board of HOOP S.A. considered the 

advanced negotiations as inside information. Since disclosure of the details of the negotiations may 

have had an adverse effect on the process and consequently lead to an infringement of the Company’s 

legitimate interests, the Management Board of HOOP S.A. resolved to delay the publication of the 

information pursuant to Art. 57 of the Public Offering Act. 

The Management Board of HOOP S.A. also reports that the above information has ceased to be inside 

information within the meaning of Art. 154 of the Act on Trading in Financial Instruments since the 

parties abandoned the negotiation process, which had been unsuccessful. 

 

 
 
Legal basis: Art. 56.1.1 of the Public Offering Act – Inside Information 
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